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10th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023:  
A Life of Leisure 

 
Further to the notification via ParentMail, I am delighted to confirm that you child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting ‘A Life of Leisure’ 3-day event.  
 
Please be advised that all activities for this event will be offsite, supervised by School staff.  Students 
should continue to follow their normal drop off/pick up arrangements from School for all three days of the 
event; arrival each morning must be prompt to ensure a smooth and swift departure.   
 
You will shortly receive a Trip/Medical Consent Form via email from a company called Evolve; please 
ensure this is completed and submitted by Friday 12th May 2023.  Your child will not be able to take part 
in this event if we have not received the consent form. 
 
All students are to report to H3 each morning at 8:30am for registration and daily briefing. 
 
The itinerary for this event is set out below: 
 
Monday: Urban Battlefields – laser tag tournament.  A packed lunch is needed for this day. 

The Urban Battlefields venue requires all parents / carers to complete and submit their own 
waiver form in order for your child to participate in activities.  This form has been sent to 
you along with this letter and will require printing in order for you to fill it in. Completed forms 
must be returned to the ‘Parent Permissions and Payments’ that is on the wall opposite the 
stairs in the Jubilee building by Friday 12th May 2023. This form is in addition to completing 
the Consent Form from Evolve. If you have any issues printing this form, a hardcopy can 
be made available for you to collect from our main Reception. 

 
Tuesday: Mr Mulligan’s Pirate Golf (outdoor), lunch at Xscape and Planet Ice.  Students have the 

option to bring money to purchase lunch at Xscape, or to bring a packed lunch to eat whilst 
there. 

 
Wednesday: Tenpin Northampton, followed by Boost Trampoline Park.  Lunch will be provided at  

Boost following the trampolining session, at no extra cost. 
 
Your child will be outside for most of the day on Monday 22nd May and in the morning of Tuesday 23rd 
May, therefore, please ensure that your child has suitable clothing, sunscreen and plenty of water.  All 
outdoor activities will continue to take place even in inclement conditions. 
 
All of the activities require participants to wear comfortable, loose-fitting clothing and sensible shoes.  
Trainers would be ideal.  Please ensure that your child is suitably clothed for the activities. 
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The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

As a reminder, payment for this event is now due, via ParentMail. Please can I ask this is paid no later 
than Friday 12th May, to ensure we can be fully prepared for the event.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss R Buck 
Event Leader 
rbuck@buckinghamschool.org 
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